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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment, 

 

I am writing in opposition of HB 2410. In the past, the entire state of Oregon voted to 

prohibit development and use of nuclear energy due to its drawbacks—nowhere safe 

to store the waste product and potential for environmental disaster. One county 

should not be allowed to overturn the majority of the state on this issue. Instead, I 

strongly urge us to continue to develop clean energy and prioritize conservation and 

energy efficiency in our building codes. Nuclear energy is not the answer to our 

energy challenges, especially in this age of deregulation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirsten Davis 


